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What’s Inside

Anastasia, 8, fled Ukraine on 23 March with her father and two brothers. After crossing from Ukraine into Poland, refugees are offered 
free food and hygiene items by various volunteers and organizations. She is one of more than four million who have fled Ukraine since 
the crisis began.  © UNHCR/Maciej Moskwa

UKRAINE EMERGENCY IN NUMBERS
One month after the crisis broke out, more than 4 million refugees have fled Ukraine and you 
have helped provide immediate relief and protection assistance

THE HUMAN SIDE OF THE UKRAINE CRISIS
Refugees and responders share their thoughts and encounters on the on-going conflict and 
how they remained hopeful and inspired by the community who showed them support	

IN THE PHILIPPINES: STRENGTHENING PROTECTION FOR PEOPLE FORCED TO FLEE
The Philippines has taken an active role in protecting people forced to flee and 
institutionalizing access to services through several landmark partnerships, laws, and durable 
solutions



We welcomed the first quarter of 2022 with 
renewed hope and a deeper sense of 
community and compassion. As we rose above 
challenges together, we’re grateful that you 
stood with us to be the pillar of strength for the 
most vulnerable in their moments of greatest 
need.

From tests within our borders to emergencies 
that shook global consciousness, the magnitude 
of kindness that we witnessed amid crises that 
challenged our solidarity is very inspiring.

In this newsletter, we share with you updates 
and stories where your immediate response to 
our call for support in Ukraine allowed us to 
provide emergency assistance and protection 
as the crisis continues to develop. We thank you 
for joining the global community – governments, 
communities, organizations, and individuals like 
yourself – in heeding the call for support when 
and where the need is most urgent.

The stories of those who are forced to flee to 
find safety; the stories of UNHCR staff who 
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continue to stay on the ground and deliver 
assistance amid fear and uncertainty; and the 
stories of communities coming together to raise 
awareness and support for the most vulnerable 
– these demonstrate that the outpouring of 
support can ignite hope and strength in the 
darkest times. 

In the Philippines, we continue to work with the 
Government and partners to strengthen the 
protection space for refugees, stateless 
persons, asylum seekers, and the internally 
displaced – ensuring that their rights are 
protected and they have access to essential 
programs and services. 

Thank you for sharing our mission and creating 
a difference in the lives of the forcibly displaced. 
We continue to rely on your commitment and 
solidarity as we help the most vulnerable have a 
hopeful tomorrow.

Dear valued donor,

With gratitude,
 
Your UNHCR Philippines family 

UN High Commissioner for Refugees Filippo Grandi visits the reception centre at the Medyka border crossing during a mission to 
Poland and meets local officials and refugees from Ukraine. © UNHCR/Valerio Muscella



3With You | Vol. 1, 2022



4 With You | Vol. 1, 2022



5With You | Vol. 1, 2022



In the Philippines
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https://www.unhcr.org/ph/donors-update

